
CENTRAL HUDSON GAS & ELECTRIC CORPORATION
284 SOUTH AVENUE

POUGHKEEPSIE, NEW YORK 12601

July 22, 2003

Jaclyn A. Brilling
Acting Secretary to the Commission
Public Service Commission
Three Empire State Plaza
Albany, NY 12223

Dear Secretary Brilling:

In compliance with the Commission’s Order in Case 02-M-0515 issued and
effective April 24, 2003, Central Hudson Gas & Electric Corporation (“Central
Hudson” or “ the Company”) has reviewed its existing tariffs, P.S.C. No. 12 -
Gas, and has found them to be free of any terms and conditions that may impede
the development of distributed generation service.  However, if in the future,
terms and conditions contained in the Company’s tariffs do present barriers to
the development of the distributed generation program, the Company will remove
those provisions as necessary.

Yours very truly,

Arthur R. Upright
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